Microsoft

Microsoft Corporation

One Microsoft Way,

Redmond WA 98052-6399, U.S.A
Tel: +1 425 705-6429

E-mail: geneob@microsoft.com

June 20th, 2003

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

To Whom It May Concern:

In signing this letter, Applicant certifies that, in the case of an individual applicant, he or
she is not subject to a denial of federal benefits, that includes: FCC benefits, pursuant to
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 853(a), or, in the case of a
non-individual applicant. No party to the application is subject to a denial of federal
benefits that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to that section. For the definition of a
“party” for these purposes, see 47 CFR 1.2002(b).

Sincerely,

L oL

Gene R. Obie
EMC/Safety Engineer
Microsoft Corporation



